
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: alexisjohnson@optonline.net [mailto:alexisjohnson@optonline.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 3:04 PM 
To: EBSA, E-OHPSCA - EBSA 
Subject: Comment in support of RIN 1210-AB30 
 
 
 
April 28, 2010 
 
I am writing to support the interim final rule under the Paul Wellstone and 
Pete Domenici Mental Health Parity and Addiction Equity Act of 2008 (RIN 
1210-AB30).  
 
Mental health issues, including substance abuse cause enormous emotional 
suffering and are very costly to our communities and our businesses.  A wise 
investment of health dollars with be in the prevention of both stress related 
issues and relationship issues; both are very costly to families and society. 
 
I support the strong rule that would forbid insurance companies from charging 
higher copayments, deductibles, and other out-of-pocket expenses for mental 
health treatment than they would for other physical health care. Thank you 
for ensuring that mental health care and physical health care coverage are 
included in a single deductible. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alexis Johnson 
96 Bouton Road 
South Salem, NY  10590 
 


